
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Providing more financial support can only help our teaching and studying, as low finances often
puts unnecessary and undeserved stress on graduate students / TAs during a time which is meant
to be focused on schooling.

Sincerely,

Kathryn
Graduate Student, Department of English
University of Maryland, College Park
10107 Baltimore Avenue apt 4209, College Park , Maryland  20740
Kateykaroly@gmail.com


